Market Participants,

Due to the implementation of Release 1 of the MarkeTrak Phase III project, MarkeTrak will be unavailable from noon CPT, Friday, June 1, 2012; until 8 a.m. CPT on Monday, June 4.  So essential processes may continue, MarkeTrak Task Force has developed a workaround for switch holds to be used between the hours of 11 a.m. and 5 p.m. CPT, June 1 only.  Please review the attached documents closely.

ERCOT is sending this notice to all MarkeTrak users who have logged in during the last 30 days, as well as the MarkeTrak and RMS mailing lists.  It is requested that all companies provide a single email address for each DUNS, to serve as a point of contact for the switch hold workaround process only.  Group emails may be used.  In the absence of a response within this survey, the primary escalation contact for the Other subtype for each DUNS will be designated as the point-of-contact.  Please access the link below to provide this information:

[Survey Monkey link]

This workaround will substitute for the four-hour CR switch hold process (as outlined in Retail Market Guide 7.16 and 7.17) beginning at 11 a.m. CPT June 1, therefore; TDSPs will consider a non-response by any CR during this workaround process the same as a non-response within MarkeTrak.  The submitting MP will notify all Market Participants of any lapse in the allotted response time.   

It is requested that all CRs reply to this survey by Monday, April 16.  Please contact your company’s ERCOT Retail Account Manager with any questions regarding these processes.

Thank you, 

